
 
 
 
11/9/23 
 

 
Dear Members of the School Committee,  
 
The staff at the Plymouth Early Childhood Center would like to thank The 
Plymouth Fire Relief Association for their generous donation of $1073.02. They 
raised this money as part of their t-shirt campaign for autism awareness. We are 
honored to be the recipients of choice for this gift.  
 
This generous donation will go towards the continued improvement to our 
playground.  We have begun to make this space more inclusive for all students to 
learn and play in an area that is fun and safe. We are truly grateful for the 
generosity of their donation to our school.   
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
The Plymouth Early Childhood Center Staff  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Plymouth Fire Relief Association 
114 Sandwich St. 
Plymouth, MA 02360 
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Denise Tobin, Principal  
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